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familiar . . . As the rebellion carves a path of destruction towards the city, an
unlikely friendship forms between a man trying to escape his past and a woman
trying to uncover hers, until their secrets threaten to tear them apart. The
Collarbound hooks from the opening page and will appeal to fans of magical, brinkof-war settings, like that of The Poppy War and The City of Brass. 'Zahabi deftly
creates a fully-realized and richly described world, providing a quiet yet
striking exploration of the way inequality and injustice often serve as the
bedrock of systems of power' M. J. Kuhn, author of Among Thieves 'Oh, my heart!
What an imaginative plot! What fantastic writing! What awesome characters! And
what an incredible world!' NetGalley Reviewer 'Beautifully wrought dark fantasy'
NetGalley Reviewer
The Rookery Deborah Hewitt 2021-07-22 The Rookery, city of secrets, lies and
magic, is facing destruction. But does Alice have the power to save her new home?
And will she give her life to save its secrets? When Alice discovered this
alternate London, her life changed forever. She discovered she was seeing
Nightjars – miraculous birds that guard our souls. But her newfound magic has a
dark side. So in an effort to protect her friends, Alice is training to wield her
rare abilities under House Mielikki – the House of Life. Yet something isn't
right. And after a series of attacks leaves her reeling, it's clear someone wants
her to fail. Alice must plunge into a world of seductive magic and unimaginable
perils to uncover the conspiracy. And when she discovers why the Rookery itself is
at risk, she realizes the price she must pay to save it. The Rookery is the
dazzling, magical sequel to The Nightjar by Deborah Hewitt. Praise for The
Nightjar: 'The wildly imaginative Hewitt is a writer to watch' Publishers Weekly
starred review 'An unusual and exciting story . . . the plot explodes off the
page' TheBookbag 'A magical adventure full of danger, betrayal, and devotion'
Booklist
Soulbinder Sebastien de Castell 2018-12-04 A failed mage learns that just because
he's not the chosen one it doesn't mean he can't be a hero in the fourth book of
an exciting adventure fantasy series from Sebastien de Castell. For an outlaw
spellslinger, the only way to survive is to hide. Kellen's curse is growing
stronger, promising a future of madness and murder. And now that the bounty hunter
sworn to kill ever last shadow black have caught his trail, he knows his days are
numbered Desperate, Kellen braves a barren desert to find a mysterious order of
monks rumored to posses a cure. But there are secrets darker and more dangerous
than Kellen expected, and the price of his salvation may be more than he's willing

Spellslinger Sebastien de Castell 2018-07-17 A would-be mage with no magic of his
own has to defeat powerful enemies with only cunning and deception in the first
book of an exciting adventure fantasy series from Sebastien de Castell. Kellen is
moments away from facing his first duel and proving his worth as a spellcaster.
There's just one problem: his magic is fading. Facing exile unless he can pass the
mage trials, Kellen is willing to risk everything -- even his own life -- in
search of a way to restore his magic. But when the enigmatic Ferius Parfax arrives
in town, she challenges him to take a different path. One of the elusive Argosi,
Ferius is a traveller who lives by her wits and the cards she carries. Daring,
unpredictable, and wielding magic Kellen has never seen before, she may be his
only hope. The first novel in a compelling six-book series, bursting with tricks,
humor, and a whole new way to look at magic. Spellslinger
SeriesSpellslingerShadowblackCharmcaster For more from Sebastien de Castell, check
out: The Greatcoats QuartetTraitor's BladeSaint's BloodKnight's ShadowTyrant's
Throne
BREACH OF PEACE Daniel B. Greene 2021-03-30 When an imperial family is found
butchered, Officers of God are called to investigate. Evidence points to a rebel
group trying to stab fear into the very heart of the empire. Inspector Khlid
begins a harrowing hunt for those responsible, but when a larger conspiracy comes
to light, she struggles to trust even the officers around her.
The Collarbound Rebecca Zahabi 2022-05-12 'A fast-paced, riveting read, with
writing that leaps off the page and one of the most compelling magic systems I've
encountered in years, this is a must for fantasy fans!' Natasha Ngan, Girls of
Paper and Fire A MAN MARKED BY MAGIC. A WOMAN MARKED BY HER PAST. On the other
side of the Shadowpass, rebellion is brewing and refugees have begun to trickle
into the city at the edge of the world. Looming high on the cliff is The Nest, a
fortress full of mages who offer protection, but also embody everything the
rebellion is fighting against: a strict hierarchy based on magic abilities. When
Isha arrives as a refugee, she attempts to fit in amongst the other mages, but her
Kher tattoo brands her as an outcast. She can't remember her past or why she has
the tattoo. All she knows is that she survived. She doesn't intend to give up now.
Tatters, who wears the golden collar of a slave, knows that this rebellion is
different from past skirmishes. He was once one of the rebels, and technically,
they still own him. He plans to stay in the shadows, until Isha appears in his
tavern. He's never seen a human with a tattoo, and the markings look eerily
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to pay. Spellslinger SeriesSpellslingerShadowblackCharmcasterSoulbinder For more
from Sebastien de Castell, check out: The Greatcoats QuartetTraitor's BladeSaint's
BloodKnight's ShadowTyrant's Throne
The Red Knight Miles Cameron 2013-01-22 Miles Cameron weaves an epic tale of magic
and mercenaries, war and depravity, politics and intrigue in this action-packed
debut fantasy The Red Knight. Twenty eight florins a month is a huge price to pay,
for a man to stand between you and the Wild. Twenty eight florins a month is
nowhere near enough when a wyvern's jaws snap shut on your helmet in the hot stink
of battle, and the beast starts to rip the head from your shoulders. But if
standing and fighting is hard, leading a company of men -- or worse, a company of
mercenaries -- against the smart, deadly creatures of the Wild is even harder. It
takes all the advantages of birth, training, and the luck of the devil to do it.
The Red Knight has all three, he has youth on his side, and he's determined to
turn a profit. So when he hires his company out to protect an Abbess and her
nunnery, it's just another job. The abby is rich, the nuns are pretty and the
monster preying on them is nothing he can't deal with. Only it's not just a job.
It's going to be a war. . . If you're a fan of Mark Lawrence, John Gwynne, or
Brian McClellan you won't want to miss out on this intricate, epic debut fantasy.
Crownbreaker Sebastien De Castell 2019 Once an outlaw spellslinger, Kellen Argos
has made a life for himself as the Daroman Queen's protector. A little magic and a
handful of tricks are all it takes to deal with the constant threats to her reign.
But when rumors of an empire-shattering war begin to stir, Kellen is asked to
commit an unimaginable act to protect his queen. Inside enemy territory, he
quickly realizes something is amiss. Someone is playing a dangerous game. And to
discover their secrets, Kellen will have to challenge the greatest spellcaster
who's ever lived.
Ordination Daniel M Ford 2016-06-01 A Country Shattered by War -- For generations,
warlords fought bitterly for dominance in a land without a king, leaving a
fractured, war-torn country plagued by thieves, slavers, and the servants of dark
gods and darker magic… A Fallen Knight -- Allystaire Coldbourne, former castellan
of Wind's Jaw Keep, walks away from his privileged position and into self-imposed
exile amidst the ruins he's spent a lifetime creating. In the smoking remains of a
destitute village, he finds an improbable survivor, a young girl named Mol.
Reluctantly, he pursues the marauders who leveled Mol's village and sold the
villagers into slavery. He follows their trail to a town of pirates and fugitives
and exacts a bitter and violent justice. This sudden act of bravery and
righteousness draws the attention of jealous and angry gods, embittered warlords,
a downtrodden populace, and awakens a very ancient power, a long-absent goddess of
mercy. A Legendary Journey -- Allystaire travels a treacherous path toward his
Ordination as a holy knight of legend, a Paladin, a savior of the people. But to
fulfill this role, he -- and the unexpected allies he finds along the way -- must
face the demonic, sorcerous evil that stalks the land, the wrath of gods and men,
and his own dark past.
The Ember Blade Chris Wooding 2018-09-20 'The Ember Blade is hands down the best
fantasy novel I've ever read' Grimdark Magazine Empires rise, civilisations fall
and one culture comes to subsume another. It's the way of the world . . .
sometimes ways of life are improved, sometimes they are not. But the progression
of change is huge and - usually - unstoppable. In this story, the Ossian way of
life is fading and the Dachen way is taking its place and Aren is comfortable with
that. Even when his parents are accused of treason he supports the establishment
and maintains there's been some mistake . . . which is all it takes to get himself
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and his best friend arrested . . . Thrown into a prison mine they plan their
escape - only to be overtaken by events when they're rescued, and promptly find
themselves in the middle of an ambush. By the time they've escaped, they're
unavoidably linked to Garric - their unwelcome saviour - and his quest to overturn
to Dachen way of life. If they leave Garric now, they'll be arrested or killed by
their pursuers. If they turn him in, Garric will kill them. If they stay with him,
they'll be abetting a murderous quest they don't believe in. There are no good
options - but Aren will still have to choose a path . . . Designed to return to
classic fantasy adventures and values, from a modern perspective, this is a fastmoving coming-of-age trilogy featuring a strong cast of diverse characters,
brilliant set-pieces and a strong character and plot driven story.
Traitor's Blade Sebastien de Castell 2014-02-10 'One hell of a good book' - Conn
Iggulden The Greatcoats - legendary heroes, arbiters of justice . . . or notorious
traitors? The Greatcoats are travelling magistrates bringing justice to all . . .
or at least they were, before they watched the Dukes impale their King's head on a
spike. Now the land's heroes are reviled as traitors, their Greatcoats in tatters.
Facio, Kest and Brasti have been reduced to working as mercenaries, but when they
find their employer dead - and are forced to watch as the killer plants evidence
framing them for the murder - they realise things are about to get even worse. For
the royal conspiracy that began with overthrowing an idealistic young king is
spreading to Rijou, the most corrupt city in the land, and the life of a young
girl hangs in the balance. When every noble is a tyrant and every knight is a
thug, the only thing you can really trust is a traitor's blade.
Theft of Swords Michael J. Sullivan 2011-11-23 Royce Melborn, a skilled thief, and
his mercenary partner, Hadrian Blackwater, make a profitable living carrying out
dangerous assignments for conspiring nobles-until they are hired to pilfer a famed
sword. What appears to be just a simple job finds them framed for the murder of
the king and trapped in a conspiracy that uncovers a plot far greater than the
mere overthrow of a tiny kingdom. Can a self-serving thief and an idealistic
swordsman survive long enough to unravel the first part of an ancient mystery that
has toppled kings and destroyed empires? And so begins the first tale of treachery
and adventure, sword fighting and magic, myth and legend. When author Michael J.
Sullivan self-published the first books of his Riyria Revelations, they rapidly
became ebook bestsellers. Now, Orbit is pleased to present the complete series for
the first time in bookstores everywhere.
A Knight on Wheels Ian Hay 1928
Voice of War Zack Argyle 2020-03-18 Chrys Valerian is a threadweaver, a high
general, and soon-to-be father. But to the people of Alchea, he is the Apogee—the
man who won the war. When a stranger's prophecy foretells danger to Chrys' child,
he must do everything in his power to protect his family—even if the most
dangerous enemy is the voice in his own head. To the west, a sheltered girl seeks
to find her place in the world. To the south, a young man's life changes after he
dies. Together, they will change the world—whether they intend to or not.
Charmcaster Sebastien De Castell 2018 A failed mage learns that just because he's
not the chosen one it doesn't mean he can't be a hero in the third book of an
exciting adventure fantasy series from Sebastien de Castell. Kellen's life as an
outlaw spellslinger is about to get a lot worse. In Gitabria, a miraculous
discovery draws spies from all over the continent willing to kill to get their
hands on it. Swept up in the race for power, Kellen is forced to join the pursuit.
But the invention holds a dark secret-one that could spark a war. Spellslinger
SeriesSpellslingerShadowblackCharmcasterSoulbinder For more from Sebastien de
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Castell, check out: The Greatcoats QuartetTraitor's BladeSaint's BloodKnight's
ShadowTyrant's Throne.
Way of the Argosi Sebastien de Castell 2021-04-15 Ten year old Ferius Parfax has a
simple plan: kill every last inhabitant of the spell-gifted nation that destroyed
her people, starting with the man who murdered her parents. Killing mages is a
difficult business, of course, so Ferius undertakes to study the ways of the
Argosi: the loosely-knit tribe of tricksters known for getting the better of even
the most powerful of spellcasters. But the Argosi have a price for their
teachings, and by the time Ferius learns what it is, it may be too late. Perfect
for fans of The Dark Tower, Firefly, Guardians of the Galaxy, Terry Pratchett, Ben
Aaronovitch and Jim Butcher.
The Fall of Babel Josiah Bancroft 2021-11-09 The incredible final book in the
phenomenon fantasy series described as “future classics" follows one man's
dangerous journey through a labyrinthine world and the mysteries he uncovers along
the way (Los Angeles Times). "Josiah Bancroft is a magician. His books are that
rare alchemy: gracefully written, deliriously imaginative, action packed, warm,
witty, and thought provoking." — Madeline Miller, New York Times bestselling
author of Circe As Marat's siege engine bores through the Tower, erupting inside
ringdoms and leaving chaos in its wake, Senlin can do nothing but observe the
mayhem from inside the belly of the beast. Caught in a charade, Senlin desperately
tries to sabotage the rampaging Hod King, even as Marat's objective grows
increasingly clear. The leader of the zealots is bound for the Sphinx's lair and
the unimaginable power it contains. In the city under glass at the Tower's summit,
Adam discovers a utopia where everyone inexplicably knows the details of his past.
As Adam unravels the mystery of his fame, he soon discovers the crowning ringdom
conceals a much darker secret. Aboard the State of Art, Edith and her crew adjust
to the reality that Voleta has awoken from death changed. She seems to share more
in common with the Red Hand now than her former self. While Edith wars for the
soul of the young woman, a greater crisis looms: They will have to face Marat on
unequal footing and with Senlin caught in the crossfire. And when the Bridge of
Babel is finally opened, and the Brick Layer's true ambition revealed, neither
they nor the Tower will ever be the same again. Also by Josiah Bancroft: The Books
of Babel Senlin Ascends Arm of the Sphinx The Hod King The Fall of Babel
Shadowblack Sebastien de Castell 2018-08-21 A failed mage turned outlaw must use
guile and a handful of spells to challenge a dangerous rival in the second book of
an exciting adventure fantasy series from Sebastien de Castell. Forced to live as
an outlaw, Kellen relies on his wits and his allies to survive the unforgiving
borderlands. When he meets a young woman cursed with a deadly plague, he feels
compelled to help. But her secrets draw powerful enemies and it's not long before
Kellen is entangled in a conspiracy of blackmail, magic, and murder. As the bodies
begin to pile up, Kellen fears he's next. The second novel in a compelling sixbook series, bursting with tricks, humor, and a whole new way to look at magic.
Spellslinger SeriesSpellslingerShadowblackCharmcaster For more from Sebastien de
Castell, check out: The Greatcoats QuartetTraitor's BladeSaint's BloodKnight's
ShadowTyrant's Throne
Spellslinger Sebastien De Castell 2018 A would-be mage with no magic of his own
has to defeat powerful enemies with only cunning and deception in the first book
of an exciting adventure fantasy series from Sebastien de Castell. Kellen is
moments away from facing his first duel and proving his worth as a spellcaster.
There's just one problem: his magic is fading. Facing exile unless he can pass the
mage trials, Kellen is willing to risk everything - even his own life - in search
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of a way to restore his magic. But when the enigmatic Ferius Parfax arrives in
town, she challenges him to take a different path. One of the elusive Argosi,
Ferius is a traveller who lives by her wits and the cards she carries. Daring,
unpredictable, and wielding magic Kellen has never seen before, she may be his
only hope. The first novel in a compelling six-book series, bursting with tricks,
humor, and a whole new way to look at magic. Spellslinger
SeriesSpellslingerShadowblackCharmcaster For more from Sebastien de Castell, check
out: The Greatcoats QuartetTraitor's BladeSaint's BloodKnight's ShadowTyrant's
Throne.
Star Wars: Shadow of the Sith Adam Christopher 2022-06-28 Luke Skywalker and Lando
Calrissian return in this essential novel set between Return of the Jedi and The
Force Awakens. The Empire is dead. Nearly two decades on from the Battle of Endor,
the tattered remnants of Palpatine's forces have fled to the farthest reaches of
the galaxy. But for the heroes of the New Republic, danger and loss are everpresent companions, even in this newly forged era of peace. Jedi Master Luke
Skywalker is haunted by visions of the dark side, foretelling an ominous secret
growing somewhere in the depths of space, on a dead world called Exegol. The
disturbance in the Force is undeniable...and Luke's worst fears are confirmed when
his old friend, Lando Calrissian, comes to him with reports of a new Sith menace.
After his daughter was stolen from his arms, Lando searched the stars for any
trace of his lost child. But every new rumor only led to dead ends and fading
hopes-until he crossed paths with Ochi of Bestoon, a Sith assassin tasked with
kidnapping a young girl. Ochi's true motives remain shrouded to Luke and Lando.
For on a junkyard moon, a mysterious envoy of the Sith Eternal has bequeathed a
sacred blade to the assassin, promising that it will give him answers to the
questions that have haunted him since the Empire fell. In exchange, he must
complete a final mission: return to Exegol with the key to the Sith's glorious
rebirth-the granddaughter of Darth Sidious himself, Rey. As Ochi hunts Rey and her
parents to the edge of the galaxy, Luke and Lando race into the mystery of the
Sith's lingering shadow and aid a young family running for their lives.
The Sky So Heavy Claire Zorn 2013-08-01 This haunting dystopian novel thrillingly
and realistically looks at a nuclear winter from an Australian perspective.For Fin
it's just like any other day—racing for the school bus, bluffing his way through
class, and trying to remain cool in front of the most sophisticated girl in his
universe. Only it's not like any other day because, on the other side of the
world, nuclear missiles are being detonated. When Fin wakes up the next morning,
it's dark, bitterly cold, and snow is falling. There's no internet, no phone, no
TV, no power, and no parents. Nothing Fin's learned in school could have prepared
him for this. With his parents missing and dwindling food and water supplies, Fin
and his younger brother Max must find a way to survive all on their own. When
things are at their most desperate, where can you go for help?
Fall of the Argosi Sebastien de Castell 2021-10-14 A brilliant story of adventure,
wit and philosophy from the origins of the SPELLSLINGER series to enrapture
devotees as well as newcomers alike. New to the ways of the Argosi, the tribe of
wandering philosophers who seek to defeat evil by wit and guile, Ferius Parfax
encounters a hideous plague - the Red Scream. Highly contagious, caught by the
hearing of a deadly verse, it turns its victims into mindless monsters that
destroy all human life they come into contact with. With the help of a deaf boy
whom she has saved from two horrifying victims of the plague, she sets out to find
the source of the Red Scream and overcome it's terrifying power. Along the way she
is joined by another Argosi, Rosie, who purports to be so much wiser and more
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adept than Ferius, but who turns out to have her own dark secrets. Peopled with
extraordinary characters and gut-wrenching drama, Ferius's story teaches her hard
lessons about the limits of the Argosi's ways. Readers will delight not just in
this amazing masterclass in plot pacing and narrative drive, but in the seemingly
bottomless well of wit, thought and wisdom that the story brings up and that has
changed lives down the ages. It takes the reader on a journey like no other.
Knight's Shadow Sebastien de Castell 2016-05-01 "Knight's Shadow continues the
series with a thrilling and dark tale of heroism and betrayal in a country crushed
under the weight of its rulers' corruption. A few days after the horrifying murder
of a duke and his family, Falcio val Mond, swordsman and First Cantor of the
Greatcoats, begins a deadly pursuit to capture the killer. But Falcio soon
discovers his own life is in mortal danger from a poison administered as a final
act of revenge by one of his deadliest enemies. As chaos and civil war begin to
overtake the country, Falcio has precious little time left to stop those
determined to destroy his homeland"-The Winter Knights Paul Stewart 2010 A second installment in the Quint trilogy
finds sky pirate's son Quint pursuing training at the Knights Academy and
accidentally encountering the cloud-eater sky leviathans, who make him aware of a
catastrophic force threatening Edgeworld. Original.
A Book of Golden Deeds Charlotte Mary Yonge 1866
Saint's Blood Sebastien de Castell 2016-04-07 'High energy, highly unique,
swashbuckling-cop-epic-noir story. Buy it. BUY IT NOW' Sam Sykes The Greatcoats
are back - and this time it's personal How do you kill a Saint? Falcio, Brasti and
Kest are about to find out, as someone is doing just that, and they've started
with a friend. The Dukes were already looking for ways to weasel out of their
promise to put Aline on her father's throne - but with Saints turning up dead, and
Church Inquistitors pushing for control - rumours are spreading that the Gods
themselves oppose her ascension. The only way Falcio can stop the country turning
into a vicious theocracy is to find and stop the Saint-killer - but his only clue
is the iron mask encasing the head of the Saint of Mercy, which prevents her from
speaking. And even if he can find the murderer, he will still have to face them in
battle - and this may be a duel that no swordsman, no matter how skilled, can win.
Queenslayer Sebastien De Castell 2019 "Kellen Argos is an outlaw spellslinger with
a bad reputation, a long list of enemies, and zero luck. When he accidently smears
blood on the Daroman flag, he's dragged before the queen to be executed for his
act of treason. Face-to-face with the young monarch, Kellen is offered a chance to
save himself. If he can defeat the queen at a game of cards, he'll walk free... if
not, his life is forfeit. But what begins as a game reveals a conspiracy against
the queen's life. And now, Kellen is not only playing for his own freedom, but
also for the future of an empire."--Amazon.com.
Truthwitch Susan Dennard 2016-01-14 The first in the Witchlands series, Truthwitch
by Susan Dennard is a brilliantly imagined coming-of-age story perfect for fans of
Robin Hobb, Victoria Aveyard and Trudi Canavan. In a continent on the edge of war,
two witches hold its fate in their hands . . . Young witches Safiya and Iseult
have a habit of finding trouble. After clashing with a powerful Guildmaster and
his ruthless Bloodwitch bodyguard, the friends are forced to flee their home. Safi
must avoid capture at all costs as she's a rare Truthwitch, able to discern truth
from lies. Many would kill for her magic, so Safi must keep it hidden – lest she
be used in the struggle between empires. And Iseult's true powers are hidden even
from herself. In a chance encounter at Court, Safi meets Prince Merik and makes
him a reluctant ally. However, his help may not slow down the Bloodwitch now hot
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on the girls' heels. All Safi and Iseult want is their freedom, but danger lies
ahead. With war coming, treaties breaking and a magical contagion sweeping the
land, the friends will have to fight emperors and mercenaries alike. For some will
stop at nothing to get their hands on a Truthwitch. Continue the fantasy adventure
series with Windwitch.
Ace, King, Knave Maria McCann 2013-10-31 Behind doors is another story. Behind
doors you can do what you like. Sophia - rational, demure, and hiding a 'little
weakness' - has recently married the charismatic Mr Zedland. But Zedland has
secrets of his own and Sophia comes to suspect that her marriage is not what it
seems. In cramped rooms in Covent Garden, Betsy-Ann shuffles a pack of cards. A
gambler, dealer in second-hand goods, and living with a grave robber, her life
could not be more different to Sophia's - but she too discovers that she has been
lied to. As both women take steps to discover the truth, their lives come together
through a dramatic series of events, taking the reader through the streets of
1760s London: a city wearing a genteel civility on its surface and rife with
hypocrisy, oppression and violence lurking underneath.
The War of the Flowers Tad Williams 2017-01-05 A masterpiece of the imagination,
THE WAR OF THE FLOWERS is a truly epic novel which once again pushes the
boundaries of fantasy fiction into new and unexplored territory. In the great
city, in the dimly lit office of an impossibly tall building, two creatures meet.
Gold changes hand, and the master of the House of Hellebore gives an order: 'War
is coming. The child must die.' In our own world, a young man discovers a
manuscript written by his great uncle. It seems to be a novel - a strange fairy
tale of fantastic creatures and magical realms. But it is written as a diary ...
as if the events were real ... as if his uncle had journeyed to another world. For
the young man, the fantasy is about to become reality.
Spellslinger 4: Soulbinder Sebastien de Castell 2018-10-04 The fourth book in the
page-turning SPELLSLINGER fantasy series. Kellen and his murderous squirrel cat,
Reichis, are on their own. They've heard rumour of a mythical monastery, known as
the Ebony Abbey. It's a place that outsiders can never find - but Kellen is
getting desperate. He's been told that the monks inside the Ebony Abbey know more
about the Shadowblack than anyone else - and that they even know how to cure it.
Then Kellen and Reichis are separated and for the first time, Kellen must face the
world alone - and venture deeper into shadow magic than he ever knew he could.
Perfect for fans of The Dark Tower, Firefly, Guardians of the Galaxy, Terry
Pratchett, Ben Aaronovitch and Jim Butcher.
When True Night Falls Celia Friedman 2013-05-02 Warrior priest Damien Vryce and
immortal sorcerer Gerald Tarrant reunite in an uneasy alliance to combat an evil
that threatens the delicate stability of life on Erna, where the mysterious force
known as the fae conjures monsters from the stuff of dreams. This sequel to Black
Sun Rising secures Friedman's reputation both as a gifted storyteller and an
innovative creator. This sequel to Black Sun Rising secures Friedman's reputation
both as a gifted storyteller and an innovative creator.
Stillbright Daniel M Ford 2017-06-01 The adventure continues... Ordained by an
ancient goddess of mercy and light, former knight Allystaire Coldbourne has become
a paladin, a hero out of legend. But evil stalks him, angry gods align against
him, and greedy warlords want him dead. With the help of his friends, each blessed
with extraordinary powers by the Goddess, Allystaire must escape the clutches of
sorcerers and wicked rulers who will stop at nothing to destroy him as he
continues his dangerous quest to bring peace and unity to the fractured and wartorn Baronies. With the Longest Night of mid-winter approaching, the Goddess
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weakens and armies march—armies determined to bring destruction and horror to the
paladin and all who follow him. Allystaire is soon left with only his powers, his
handful of friends, and his mission to be a beacon of hope, still and bright, in
the encroaching darkness.
Mother Land Leah Franqui 2020-07-14 “Lively and evocative, Mother Land is a deftly
crafted exploration of identity and culture, with memorable and deeply human
characters who highlight how that which makes us different can ultimately unite
us.”—Amy Myerson, author of The Bookshop of Yesterdays and The Imperfects From the
critically acclaimed author of America for Beginners, a wonderfully insightful,
witty, and heart-piercing novel, set in Mumbai, about an impulsive American woman,
her headstrong Indian mother-in-law, and the unexpected twists and turns of life
that bond them. When Rachel Meyer, a thirtysomething foodie from New York, agrees
to move to Mumbai with her Indian-born husband, Dhruv, she knows some culture
shock is inevitable. Blessed with a curious mind and an independent spirit, Rachel
is determined to learn her way around the hot, noisy, seemingly infinite
metropolis she now calls home. But the ex-pat American’s sense of adventure is
sorely tested when her mother-in-law, Swati, suddenly arrives from Kolkata—a
thousand miles away—alone, with an even more shocking announcement: she’s left her
husband of more than forty years and moving in with them. Nothing the newlyweds
say can budge the steadfast Swati, and as the days pass, it becomes clear she is
here to stay—an uneasy situation that becomes more difficult when Dhruv is called
away on business. Suddenly these two strong-willed women from such very different
backgrounds, who see life so differently, are alone together in a home that each
is determined to run in her own way—a situation that ultimately brings into
question the very things in their lives that had seemed perfect and permanent . .
. with results neither of them expect. Heartfelt, charming, deeply insightful and
wise, Mother Land introduces us to two very different women from very different
cultures . . . who maybe aren’t so different after all.
Priest of Gallows Peter McLean 2021-05-27 Gangster, soldier, priest. Queen's Man.
Governor. 'If you haven't yet picked up this riveting and unique series, I highly
recommend you do' Fantasy Book Critic Tomas Piety has everything he ever wanted.
In public he's a wealthy, highly respected businessman, happily married to a
beautiful woman and governor of his home city of Ellinburg. In private, he's no
longer a gang lord, head of the Pious Men, but one of the Queen's Men, invisible
and officially non-existent, working in secret to protect his country. The queen's
sudden death sees him summoned him back to the capital - where he discovers his
boss, Dieter Vogel, Provost Marshal of the Queen's Men, is busy tightening his
stranglehold on the country. Just as he once fought for his Pious Men, Tomas must
now bend all his wit and hard-won wisdom to protect his queen - even when he can't
always tell if he's on the right side. Tomas has started to ask himself, what is
the price of power? And more importantly, is it one he is willing to pay? 'If you
like your fantasy with a side of dark and gritty, you won't want to miss this'
CHRISTINA HENRY, bestselling author of The Girl in Red on Priest of Lies
Age of Assassins RJ Barker 2017-08-03 ***Look out for The Bone Ships, the start of
a new fantasy series by RJ Barker!*** 'Age of Assassins reveals its mysteries with
the style of a magic show and the artful grace of a gifted storyteller' Nicholas
Eames, author of Kings of the Wyld TO CATCH AN ASSASSIN, USE AN ASSASSIN... Girton
Club-Foot, apprentice to the land's best assassin, still has much to learn about
the art of taking lives. But his latest mission tasks Girton and his master with a
far more difficult challenge: to save a life. Someone, or many someones, is trying
to kill the heir to the throne, and it is up to Girton and his master to uncover
knights-shadow-the-greatcoats

the traitor and prevent the prince's murder. In a kingdom on the brink of civil
war and a castle thick with lies Girton finds friends he never expected,
responsibilities he never wanted, and a conspiracy that could destroy an entire
land. ***SHORTLISTED FOR THE DAVID GEMMELL AWARDS 2018*** ***SHORTLISTED FOR THE
KITSCHIE AWARDS 2018*** 'Dead gods, dread magic, and a lead that feels like a
breath of fresh air. Great fun' Peter Newman, author of The Vagrant 'Outstanding.
Beautifully written, perfectly paced and assured. Kept me reading well into the
early hours of the morning. A wonderful first book - a wonderful book, period that should be at the very top of your to-read list' James Islington, author of
The Shadow of what was Lost 'Simply unputdownable . . . the perfect mix of fantasy
and mystery' Fantasy Book Review 'With an original, immersive world that wouldn't
let me go and a pair of assassins worth rooting for, Age of Assassins is a
pleasure to read. I can't wait for more!' Melissa Caruso, author of The Tethered
Mage 'A dark-humored game of cat and mouse between assassins, with traitors on all
sides' David Dalglish, author of the Shadowdance series 'Age of Assassins builds a
compelling fantasy world and peoples it with characters you can care about.
Riddled with intrigue and dangerous magic, this is a hugely enjoyable debut' Jen
Williams, author of The Copper Promise 'Age of Assassins is a beguiling story of
action and intrigue combined with a poignancy and humour that are as sharp as any
blade' Jon Skovron, author of Hope and Red 'Compellingly complex political
intrigue and steel-sparking action sequences leavened by warm humour and genuine
emotional depth' Chris Brookmyre, author of the Jack Parlabane novels The Wounded
Kingdom trilogy begins with AGE OF ASSASSINS, continues with BLOOD OF ASSASSINS
and will continue with KING OF ASSASSINS.
Play of Shadows Sebastien de Castell 2021-02-18 Swordplay, magic, intrigue and
friendships stronger than iron: the first book in a new swashbuckling fantasy
series by the bestselling author of The Greatcoats. Damelas Shademantaigne picked
a poor night to flee a judicial duel. He has precious little hope of escaping the
wrath of Vixen, the most feared duelist in the entire city, until he stumbles
through the stage doors of the magnificent Operato Belleza and tricks his way into
the company of actors. An archaic law provides temporary respite from his
troubles--until one night a ghostly voice in his head causes Damelas to fumble his
lines, inadvertently blurting out the dreadful truth: the city's most legendary
hero may actually be a traitor and a brutal murderer. With only the help of his
boisterous and lusty friend Bereto, a beautiful assassin whose target may well be
Damelas himself, and a company of misfit actor who'd just as soon see him dead,
this failed son of two Greatcoats must somehow find the courage within himself to
dig up long-buried truths before a ruthless band of bravos known as the Iron
Orchids comes for his head. Oh, and there's the that matter of the Vixen waiting
to duel him...
Knight's Shadow Sebastien de Castell 2015-03-05 The Greatcoats have found the heir
to the throne . . . but now they must keep her alive, against all the odds. 'These
books are just joyous - first-rate fiction, first rate adventure, first rate full
stop.' Conn Iggulden, author of The Golden Age series The Greatcoats have found
the heir to the throne . . . but now they must keep her alive, against all the
odds. Falcio Val Mond has completed the final task given to him by the late King
Paelis: he has found the King's Charoites (well, one at least). But his task isn't
over, and now he, Kest and Brasti must protect the girl from those her want her
dead. 'Sebastien, write faster!' John Gwynne, author of the award-winning series
The Faithful and the Fallen That would be simple enough, if it weren't for the
renegade Knights and legendary Dashini assassins, getting in their way, not to
5/6

Downloaded from unovent.com on September 28, 2022 by guest

in tatters. All they have left are the promises they made to King Paelis, to carry
out one final mission. But if they have any hope of fulfilling the King's dream,
the divided Greatcoats must reunite, or they will also have to stand aside as they
watch their world burn...
Tyrant's Throne Sebastien de Castell 2017-04-20 'First-rate fiction, first rate
adventure, first rate full stop' - Sunday Times bestseller Conn Iggulden. Would
you - could you? - uphold the law at the cost of those you love? Falcio val Mond,
First Cantor of the Greatcoats, is on the brink of fulfilling his dead King's
dream: Aline is about to take the throne and restore the rule of law once and for
all. But for the Greatcoats, nothing is ever that simple. In neighbouring Avares,
an enigmatic new warlord is uniting the barbarian armies and even worse, he is
rumoured to have a new ally: Falcio's old nemesis Trin. With the armies of Avares
at her back, she'll be unstoppable. Falcio, Kest and Brasti go racing north to
stop her, but in those cold, treacherous climes they discover something altogether
different - and far more dangerous: a new player plans to take the throne of
Tristia, and the Greatcoats, for all their determination and skill, may not be
able to stop him.

mention the Dukes, who are desperate to hold on to their power at any cost, or
Trin, the merciless daughter of the ruthless Duke of Rijou and the cruel Duchess
of Hervor, who is determined to be Queen of Tristia. Of course, the fact that the
heir to the throne is thirteen years old doesn't help, nor the fact that every day
brings Falcio closer to dying from the poison running through his veins. And then
there is the Greatcoat's Lament . . . .
Arachnid the Spider King Adam Blade 2009 To secure the magical golden armor that
he needs to save Aduro, King Hugo's wizard, Tom must defeat Arachnid the Spider
King, who has been placed by the evil wizard Malvel in the caves of Avantia where
the armor is hidden.
Traitor's Blade Sebastien de Castell 2014 Falcio is the first Cantor of the
Greatcoats. Trained in the fighting arts and the laws of Tristia, the Greatcoats
are travelling Magisters upholding King's Law. They are heroes. Or at least they
were, until they stood aside while the Dukes took the kingdom, and impaled their
King's head on a spike. Now Tristia is on the verge of collapse and the barbarians
are sniffing at the borders. The Dukes bring chaos to the land, while the
Greatcoats are scattered far and wide, reviled as traitors, their legendary coats
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